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NOVEMBER 5, 2018 
 
CIRCULAR NO. 40/18 
 
TO MEMBERS OF THE ASSOCIATION 
 
Dear Member: 
 
THE AMERICAN CLUB’S LOSS PREVENTION MATERIALS AND SERVICES:  A STATUS UPDATE 
 
The American Club and its Managers are committed to assisting Members in the prevention of claims 
through the dissemination of claims prevention literature and guidance, and by providing training tools 
and other practical instruction. 
 
The Club’s products and services are free of charge to Members.  A catalogue of all the loss prevention 
materials and services available are summarized as attached, and are kept regularly updated at: 
 

https://www.american-club.com/page/loss-prevention 
 
Members should direct any questions regarding any element of the American Club’s loss prevention 
capabilities to Ms. Danielle Centeno, Assistant Vice President--Loss Prevention & Survey Compliance, 
at danielle.centeno@american-club.com or to Dr. William Moore, Senior Vice President at 
william.moore@american-club.com. 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
 
Joseph E.M. Hughes, Chairman & CEO 
Shipowners Claims Bureau, Inc., Managers for 
    THE AMERICAN CLUB 
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